
 

 

Sunday Bible Class: 9:00 AM  Sunday Worship: 10:00 AM & 5:00 PM 
Tuesday Ladies’ Bible Class: 10:00 AM 

Wednesday Devotional/Classes: 7:00 PM 
Office: 830-257-5445 (Mon.-Thurs. 9:00-4:00) Location: 625 Harper Road 

 

LEADERSHIP: 
 

Ministers: 
 

Kevin Kasparek 
Pulpit 

 

Cooper Atkeson 
Family/Worship 

 

Raoul Ferris 
Outreach/Involvement 

 
 

Elders: 
 

Gene Bosse 

David Moore 

Bobby Richardson 
 

 

Deacons: 
 

Dale Alexander 
Orlando Barraza 

Doyle Brown 

Cody Bush 
Jerry Durbin 

Darrell Fudge 
Tom Lovelady 

Chris Mulliniks 

Gary Swanner 

 

Records 
2/23/2020 

 

Bible Class: 98 
AM Service: 150 

PM Service:  unkown 
Wednesday:  80 

 
 
 

 

Weekly Contribution: 
$ 5,396.76 

 

Budgeted Contribution: 
$ 7,000 

 

Average for 2020: 
$  6,113 

Riverside Youth Activities 

Preparing Today to be Leaders Tomorrow   
• Reboot this evening after services at the Lafferty’s home 

• Youth Day March 7th  

• Hangout! Wednesdays after school ‘till evening services. 

March 1, 2020 

First Friday Singing 
First Friday Singing will be held on March 6th, at the Hubbard’s home at 
643 Oak Valley Drive from 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm. Bring your favorite finger 
foods or snacks, and join in the singing. 
 

Youth Day-Rooted 
We are hosting a Youth Day on Saturday, March 7th. All youth grades 6-
12 should plan to attend. Contact Cooper Atkeson with questions. Lunch 
will be provided. If you would like to help serve in the kitchen, see Cheryl 
Brown. 

Fellowship Meal 
Riverside will have our quarterly fellowship meal on Sunday, March 15 fol-
lowing the morning worship. After the meal, the shepherds will go over the 
2020 Riverside budget and answer questions regarding the planned ex-
penditures for this year. We will follow this with a devotional service in lieu 
of our evening gathering. Please mark your calendars and plan to attend.  
 

JAFF Breakfast 
JAFF Breakfast will be held Saturday, February 29 at Rio Ranch. Come 
join the fun! 
 
And we also thank God continually because, when you received the word 
of God, which you heard from us, you accepted it not as a human word, 
but as it actually is, the word of God, which is indeed at work in you who 
believe. For you, brothers and sisters, became imitators of God’s churches 
in Judea, which are in Christ Jesus:  You suffered from your own people 
the same things those churches suffered from the Jews who killed the Lord 
Jesus and the prophets and also drove us out. They displease God and 
are hostile to everyone in their effort to keep us from speaking to the Gen-
tiles so that they may be saved. In this way they always heap up their sins 
to the limit. The wrath of God has come upon them at last. But, brothers 
and sisters, when we were orphaned by being separated from you for a 
short time (in person, not in thought), out of our intense longing we made 
every effort to see you. For we wanted to come to you-certainly I, Paul, 
did, again and again-but Satan blocked our way. For what is our hope, our 
joy, or the crown in which we glory in the presence of our Lord Jesus when 
he comes? Is it not you? Indeed, you are our glory and joy.  
I Thess. 2:13-20 



Order of Worship 
 
 
 

 

We Are The Body of Christ 
Welcome 

 
He’s My King #166 

Blessed Jesus #218 
 

Prayer 
 

We Fall Down 
Come, Share the Lord #364 

 

Lord’s Supper 
 

Contribution 
A Common Love #705 
A Beautiful Life #510 

 
I Thess. 2:13-20 

 

Finding Joy in Each Other 
Blessed By the Tie That Binds #711 

 
 

If you have never been baptized (immersed) for the forgiveness 
of sins, we want to assist you in doing this. Or, if there is   

something you would like for us to pray with you about, please 
come to the front pew or to one of the elders at the back of the 

auditorium while we sing this hymn.    
 

  We welcome for membership believers who have been           
immersed for the forgiveness of sins. If you would like to be a 

member at Riverside, please speak with a minister or elder. 
 

Shepherd’s Prayer 
Camping on Canaanland 

 

Sunday Evening: 
Where Is He? 

 
 

 

Health Updates: 
 

 
Please pray for  Misty Ferris, recovering after complications from several procedures to break up kid-
ney stones; Garland McConal, currently at River Hills Rehab, Don Taylor and Barbara Dodd as they 
continue to recover from their knee replacements; Tara Brubaker, recovering from hip repair surgery; 
Scott Stork (son of Chuck and a missionary in China), who is having radiation treatments;  John 
Meadows, as he recovers at home from several medical issues. Dee House, from Lac Cruces, NM, 
suffering from heart problems. 
     

Please pray for Holly Macy, Jordan Barraza, Jim Mays, and LaJean Hendrick, as they continue 
their treatments. 
 

Notable Notes 
 
 

 

Thank You 
Diane Green, daughter of Ruth Herrington, sent 
the following note 
“Dear Riverside Church family, Just a note to thank 
you for cards, prayers and visits to mom at 
Brookdale. A special thank you to Shelly Alexan-
der, Mickie Couch, Nancy Robison and Linda 
Bosse for your sweet visit and for singing to my 
mom! I have a video that was sent to me, and it is 
priceless! Thank you for your continued prayers for 
mom! Dementia is hard, and she doesn’t under-
stand everything, but yesterday she told me that 
“God is good!” I also want to thank you for all the 
cards, and calls of encouragement to me as I re-
cover from hip replacement surgery! You are all 
truly a kind, loving and caring family of Christians. 
Thank you for being such a blessing to mom and 
dad! In Christian Love, Diane Green.” 
 
Tommy & Judy Lovelady requested prayers for 
their friend Larry Smith, from Duncan, Oklahoma, 
who has stage 4 colon cancer. 
 
Katie Fitch requested prayers for her son Bill 
Fitch, in Houston. His cancer has returned. 
 
Sharon Lawson, daughter to Gene & Kathy  
Vance had back surgery Thursday. Please pray for 
her recovery. 
 
Ben Lucas sent an email that his father Bennie 
Lucas,  passed away Monday morning. Please 
keep the Lucas family in your prayers. 
 
Nursery Attendants 3-1-20:  Judy Lovelady and Lin-
da Plaster. 
Pantry Items:  Crackers and spaghetti. (Please bring 
regular-sized packages.) 

   
 Food Ministry   

If you know of a need for food (meal) for the month 
of March, please contact Linda Bosse at  

830-285-1555. 


